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To:   Our Valued Customers 

From:  Peavey Industries LP 

   
 

Date: 2/4/2025 

 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We want to inform you of an immediate change to partnership discount 
programs. 
 
Effective February 4, 2025, Peavey Mart will no longer offer partnership 
discounts. 
 
Partnership discounts include: 

• OFA 
• 4H 
• Seniors Day  
• Other club/ partnership discounts not listed in this memo.   

 
After this date, these services will no longer be available. 
 
Please note that all purchases made using Partnership Discounts Prior to 
February 4, 2025, remain final. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Peavey Mart 
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